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Dear Parent/Guardian,

Welcome back to school!  My name is Mrs. George, and I will be your child’s teacher in the special education program this school year.  I am excited as I enter my 14th year of teaching at McDonald and for the opportunity to work with your child.  My classroom is 107 and is located on the front hallway of the building.  Your child may also have the opportunity to work with my wonderful instructional assistant, Mr. Tucker.  I will continue to team teach with the other McDonald Elementary resource teacher, Mrs. Ryals. We are also excited to welcome our new principal Mr. Burgess to our team. 
I have many supplies in the classroom such as paper, pencils, and crayons so your child will not need anything special when working with me. 
This year, students may receive pull out instruction in the special education classroom or we may be providing services in the general education classroom in order to cut down on the transitions between classes. This also helps the student to not miss what is happening in the classroom.
Students are able to complete most of their assigned work in class each day.  This is due to us having time for direct instruction during the special education block. Students will be given homework by the general education teacher each day to reinforce skills taught in class.  At the end of each week, students receive a week in review note to place in their agenda so that parents are aware of what was worked on that week during time in special education. There will also be a weekly tip included for you to try at home with your child. You should see this in the agenda each week but please be aware that the general education teacher or student most likely put this in the agenda. 
Students are expected to follow the school-wide discipline plan.  Please speak with your child each day about the importance of these rules, and we will do the same in the classroom. All of our back to school information including school rules can be found in the packet that was sent home with your child. 
I am looking forward to an exciting year.  I hope to see many of you at an upcoming Open House or PTO meeting at McDonald Elementary. Just a reminder that at any time you feel an IEP meeting is needed, you have the right to request from the team to come together. If I can do anything to assist you this school year, please call or email me.  Together we can make this a successful year for your child.  

Educationally yours,

Mrs. G. George

ggeorge@gcsd.k12.sc.us
843-527-3485

From: Mrs. Grace George
Students must follow the school-wide discipline plan.  The IEP committee can meet to draft a special student behavior plan when all other plans have been unsuccessful. Special plans have been shared with all of the necessary staff members at the school. Classroom rules for the special education room are listed below.

Rules:

Respect teacher and other adults

Respect peers and classmates

Respect yourself

Thumbs Up:




Thumbs Down:

1. Verbal praise



1. Verbal Reminder

2. Sticker



            2. Loss of stamp

3. Snack




3. Call or note to parent

4. Extra center time



4. Note to the office

5. Treat from treasure box

6. Good note to parent

7. Good note to principal

8. Stamp on behavior card

As a positive reinforcement of the rules, a stamp is given to each student on his/her behavior card at the end of each class or at the end of the school day.  Students are rewarded for earning a full chart of stamps.  Rewards for these include snacks, pencils, extra center time, or items from the classroom treasure box. 

It takes the entire team of administrators, general education teachers, special education teachers, other staff members, and the student in order to be successful in the school environment. Please sign below that you are aware of the rules in the special education classroom and return this form to Mrs. George as soon as possible.

Teacher Signature_________________________

Parent Signature__________________________

Student Signature_________________________

